
Los  Alamos  Northern  New  Mexico
section  of  Institute  of  Electrical  and
Electronics Engineers

Los Alamos, October 2014

Dear Malala,

We, members of Los Alamos Northern New Mexico section of The Institute of Electrical and 
Electronics Engineers, and especially the Women in Engineering Affinity Group within the 
section, would like to express our appreciation for your brave fight for access to education for 
women and congratulate you on the occasion of receiving a Nobel Prize for the effort. Your 
relentless fight provides a great example for young women and for all the youth of the world on 
importance of education.

Signatures…

 


